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DEC 08 1793

LETTER FOR: State Officials and Uranium Recovery
Field Office Licensees on Attached List

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen:

Attached is a summary of the meeting held in the Uranium Recovery Field Office
(URFO) on November 18, 1993, in which many of you participated. This summary
reflects our understanding of the concerns and issues you presented to the NRC
Transition Oversight Team (T0T), and responses we may have made to your
points. We have attempted to capture the future actions to which we
committed, and have established milestones for resolution of those items
suitable for specific actions. Please advise Ramon Hall, Director, URFO if
any of the concerns or issues are inaccurately presented, or if your
understanding differed from ours.

We have scheduled another similar meeting for early February, 1994, in the
Region IV offices at 611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400, Arlington, Texas,. The
Region IV telephone number is (817) 860-8100. During this meeting we plan to
continue our interactions on the issues related to closure of URFO, and to
continue to explore means to reduce regulatory impact during and following the
transition. During our November 18 meeting, the representatives of the
American Mining Congress and the Wyoming Mining Association committed to
recommending an agenda, format, and scope for the planned February meeting.
The NRC committed to have cognizant license reviewers from NRC headquarters,
and regional inspectors available so that the licensees could provide specific
site discussion seminars.

Please advise URFO, (303) 231-5800, of your intent to participate in this
meeting prior to January 15, 1994, so that adequate conference space may be
scheduled. Should you wish to suggest agenda topics, please address your

suggestions to Ramon Hall.
SincerelyW

Malcolm R. Knapp, Chairman
Transition Oversight Team

Attachment:
As stated
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